
 

PenWAG Annual Fashion Design Scholarship  
2018 

To: Fashion Design Department Chairs 
Re:    A scholarship opportunity for your students 
 
The Peninsula Wearable Arts Guild (PenWAG) is pleased to announce it’s annual 
scholarship opportunity for students currently enrolled in your Fashion Design 
Department.   
 
Our objective is to encourage and support study in fashion and textile arts as well as 
to introduce new and upcoming talent to our PenWAG organization.  We offer one 
$1000.00 scholarship to a student studying Fashion Design at the community 
college level and one $500.00 scholarship to a student studying Fashion Design at 
the 11th or 12th grade high school level.  Each winner will also receive a one-year 
PenWAG membership.  
 
Scholarship winners will be based upon the following criterion: 
 Portfolio/application/personal statement  
 Goals and philosophy   
 References 
 Skill and technique 
 Instructor recommendation 
 Semi final interview 
  
Our timeline for this year is as follows: 
  
 April 28th: Applications due to the PenWAG Scholarship  
  Committee with instructor recommendations and portfolio  
 May5th and 6th:  semi final interviews 
 May 12th:  Scholarships presented at the PenWAG meeting 
  ( Campbell Community Center -10A.M.to 12:30P.M.) 
  Scholarship winners will be expected to attend the meeting   
              and to present a brief “show and tell”. 
 
For additional information please contact Mo Davies, Scholarship Chair 
(pmdavies4@comcast.net) 
 
 


